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The Week Ahead               
Week beginning 11th January 2021 


Hello and welcome back to the class 6 newsletter.  It is with a very heavy heart that I am writing this newsletter.  I don’t think any of us wanted to be back in this situation and as a teacher, this as far removed from how I envisioned teaching a class of such wonderful students at the start of the year.  I am looking forward to the day when Class 6 are all back together again.  I would also like to extend my full recognition to those of you who are home-learning with your child at the moment and if there is anything we can do to make this experience easier, please let us know.  Finally, I would just like to say a very sincere thank you to all of you for your support at the start of the week when we first got this news and during my phone calls to you all, I was encouraged greatly by your understanding and support at this very difficult time.  

I will make sure that this week, this newsletter reaches you all via email and from the following week, I will place the newsletter on Class 6’s page in the about us section on the website and will place it on EFL. 
Please take care and stay safe and hopefully, we will all be together soon.

Evidence for Learning
 I will placing videos and activities on EFL each week.  They will be linked to the activities on the learning grid and activities linked to our topic or individual targets.

Please remember to record any work or activities that you are doing at home on here so that we can look at them in school.  This work will help to review targets and track progress.

If you are having trouble accessing EFL, please contact school as soon as possible to rectify. 
Learning Grids

A detailed learning grid will be placed onto the Green Lane Website each Friday for the following week.  It will contain useful websites, topic titles and explanations or definitions with lots of practical activities that pupils can do at home.   The topics and activities are linked to what we will be doing in class and as far as possible, I have tried to keep the home-learning and school learning as similar as possible.  Please make sure that your child does as many of these activities each week as you can and record any work done on EFL.  I will be taking Friday mornings to review and comment on all work done from the learning grids.
Learning Packs
I am aware that some pupils enjoy lots of worksheets and paper based activities and they all work at different rates, so Miss White and Miss Stenson have put together some learning packs for your child to work through at home.  They can do as many of these as they wish each day.  They also contain some equipment that will help them to complete their home learning grid work (glue, scissors, whiteboard etc).  There is also a copy of your child’s targets in the packs with activities linked to these.

These activities can also be recorded and put onto EFL, especially if linked to their targets.
Welfare Calls
The weekly calls will continue to take place on either a Monday afternoon or a Tuesday morning and will be carried out by either myself, Miss White or Miss Stenson.  If we cannot get hold of you at these times, a member of the safeguarding team will attempt to contact you that week.  
